

Save Park <savegenesispark@gmail.com>

RE-DESIGNATION OF SPECIAL PURPOSE RECREATION LAND - SOUTH OF THE **GENESIS CENTER**

1 message

Save Park <savegenesispark@gmail.com> To: mayor@calgary.ca, Patricia <ward05@calgary.ca>

Respected Mayor and Councilor Ray Jones,

CITY OF CALGARY RECEIVED IN COUNCIL CHAMBER

SEP 1 2 2017

ue, Sep 12, 2017 at 10:32 AM

C2017-0655 CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT

Thank you for giving us the time to discuss the re-designation of the special purpose recreation land, south of Genesis Center last night. We understand that our visions are common in that we want to make our communities a better place to live. You have asked us to present an idea for the end use of the land.

The idea presented below is based on our vision for the future needs of the new upcoming community (Attainable Homes) and the existing residents.

Attainable Homes

Attainable homes may develop the houses on the Falconridge Blvd side (South of the Genesis Centre, East end of the property) on the area of 100 meters X 90 meters.

Remaining Space

Here are a few suggestions and these can be explored based on planning consideration and the feedback of the residents. We can help the City in collection of data if required.

While making these suggestions, our aim is to bring those facilities which can help to integrate the residents with Canadian Values and improved physical and mental health.

- 1. Outdoor winter sports facilities like an Ice Rink. This same facility can be used for tennis and basketball courts in the summer. Some gazebos for sitting and watching with the walking trails on the outside boundary of the facility.
- 2. An Outdoor gymnasium, spray park, walking trails and playground for the kids with state of arts facility.

The proposed vision can be achieved with the thoughtful advice from the City Council. We understand this is not easy, however, if the City can defer the decision on second and third reading and give time to the planning team to come up with a great idea. Alternately, The City Council can re-designate only a portion of the land, where the development can happen and The City can keep the rest of the parcel of the land in its current status and start making a plan for proposed facilities.

We are open for any advice and ready to spend the time with your team to make this development a pride, not only for the Martindale community but for entire Calgary City.

Thank you,

Volunteer

Rajinder Singh, CPA, CA

Team Save Genesis Park

Proposed plan.pdf 470K

